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National Hydrocarbons Corporation

Release on the publication of the result of the Call for
Expression of Interest n°002/AIMI/SNH/CIPM/2022 of 14 July 2022
for the prequalification of companies to carry out the construction

works of the administrative building and the base camp of the
National Hydrocarbons Corporation in Bipaga, Ocean Division,
South Region, Cameroon.

The Executive General Manager of the National Hydrocarbons
Corporation hereby announces that:

The following companies are selected for the rest of the consultation
process, for the award of a public contract for the construction works
of the administrative building and the base camp of SNH in Bipaga:
* BATI SERVICE;

e DJEMO BTP; and

e PAC INTERNATIONAL CAMEROUN.

The unsuccessful bidders are requested to contact the secretariat
of the Public Contracts Unit of SNH, and withdraw their bids within

two weeks. After this period, the said bids will be destroyed, in
accordance with the regulations in force.

Yaoundé, 08 November 2022

Adolphe MOUDIKI
Executive General Manager




